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The Brown Byrd Foundation

30 Wall Street, 8th Floor

New York, NY 10005
August 10, 2022

Daniel Han

Korean American Association of Queens
163-13 Depot Road

Flushing, NY 11358

Dear Mr. Kevin Byrd,

In acknowledgment of September Being National Prostate Cancer Awareness Month, [ Dan Han
stand united with the Brown Byrd Foundation in the Health Service Sector of informing the
masses about the awareness of Prostate Cancer among men, which includes the Asian American
Community. Prostate Cancer is a disease that has no color, no race, no discrimination but can
attack and affect any male. | believe just as The Brown Byrd Foundation does, that it is important
to inform all men and their families about healthy living and Prostate Cancer Awareness and how
the two-work hand and hand.

Although Asian Americans, which includes Korean American Men are in the low 50 percentile
of men affected overall, it is still important to know and inform oneself, one's neighbor and one's
community, Every 9 seconds a man is diagnosed with Prostate Cancer within the United States.
This Year alone there will roughly be an estimate of 268,490 men in the United States that will
be diagnosed with Prostate Cancer, In 2020 Worldwide, an estimate of 1,414,250 men were
diagnosed with Prostate Cancer making Prostate Cancer the 4th most commonly diagnosed
cancer in the world, These numbers included Korean Americans as well.

It is time for all Nations, Countries, States, Communities to take a stand in the fight against
Prostate Cancer and Queens in the City of New York is a great place to start in the Korean
American Community. | fully support the efforts of The Brown Byrd Foundation and its
community outreach programing and service that gives a platform for men to open up about their
health and to take action towards healthy living. This Awareness has helped Korean Americans
in Queens by being an active and visible action health awareness resource within the
community, | give this letter of support to an outstanding organization that illustrates and shares
the same social and community values as The Korean American Association of Queens(KAAQ)
and cares about their neighbor of Queens Health.

Sincerely,

Daniel Han
President
Korean American Association of Queens



